
 
 

Film & Media Studies trip to the 
LOS ANGELES ASIAN PACIFIC FILM FESTIVAL 

 

 
 

The Department of Film & Media Studies will be hosting a trip to the Los 
Angeles Asian Pacific Film Festival on Saturday, May 4th, 2019. FMS 

faculty will be bringing a small group of FMS students to this film festival 
and we pay for your tickets! Now is your chance to check out new, 

innovative films and get insight into the distribution and marketing of 
independent cinema. 

Apply online: https://goo.gl/forms/PzOFDW2Wrlt2KGYl2  

Applications are due by Friday, April 12th. 

Attendees will be notified by Friday, April 19th. 

Any questions? Please contact Prof. Fatimah Tobing Rony 
(fatimah@uci.edu) 

Los Angeles Asian Pacific Film Festival: https://www.vconline.org/festival/ 
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